
Email to parents 

Dear parent/carer

We are pleased to announce that Rachel Bird and Andrea 
Carlill were both successful in the ballot to elect Parent 
Governors to the Hessle High Local Governing Board. 

They will both start their three-year term from the next 
meeting in April.

Kind regards
The Hessle Academy
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